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October 29, 2020 

 
Russel Kuhn 
564 N. Sunrise Avenue 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ronsmithllc@gmail.com  
 
 
SUBJECT: BANK AGREEMENT PACKAGE COMPLETE FOR WILD FLOWER 

MITIGATION BANK (TRACKING NUMBER 1798-2016-01-R2) 
 
Dear Mr. Kuhn: 
 
The California Department of Fish and Wildlife (Department) has completed its review of 
your bank agreement package, dated September 2019, for Wild Flower Mitigation Bank. 
The Department determined that the bank agreement package was incomplete on 
November 14, 2019. The Department received additional documents on September 29, 
2020. The Department has determined that the bank agreement package is complete. 

The Department will subsequently have 90 days from October 29, 2020, to determine 
whether or not the bank agreement package is acceptable. During this 90-day review 
period, further clarifying information may be requested from you. The Department will 
then provide you written notification of its determination, which is distinct from any 
determination by another signatory agency. 

For further assistance on the banking process please visit the Department’s web site at 
http://www.dfg.ca.gov/habcon/conplan/mitbank/. If you have questions regarding this 
letter or the bank review process, please contact Stephanie Buss, Senior Environmental 
Scientist (Specialist) at (916) 406-4311 or stephanie.buss@wildlife.ca.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kelley Barker 
Environmental Program Manager 
 
ec: Stephanie Buss, stephanie.buss@wildlife.ca.gov 
 California Department of Fish and Wildlife 
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Shannon Karvonen, Shannon.Karvonen@cardno.com 
 Cardno 
 
 Joseph Morgan, morgan.joseph@epa.gov 
 Environmental Protection Agency 
 
 Leah Fisher, leah.m.fisher@usace.army.mil 
 U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
 
 Jerry Bielfeldt, jerry_bielfeldt@fws.gov 
 U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
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